
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 Induction of the Eta Gamma Pledge Class   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

2016 Chapter Leadership 
 

Consul 
Spencer Clement 

(419) 297-6798 
Spencer.Clement@rockets.utoledo.edu 

 
Senior Tribune 
Austin Williams 

(440) 897-8249 
Austin.Williams2@rockets.utoledo.edu 

 
Junior Tribune 

Ben Edwards 
(810) 358-0225 

Benjamin.Edwards2@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Questor 
Eric Wright 

(937) 308-4011 
TroyTrojan28@gmail.com 

 
Aedile (Risk Manager) 

Cameron Downs 
(419) 481-6976 

Cameron.Downs@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Praetor 
Travis Peterson 
(734) 777-4450 

Travis.Peterson@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Pontifex 
Aaron Scheuer 
(734) 693-7123 

Aaron.Scheuer@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 
Propraetor (Chapter Newsletter) 

Chase Foland 
(734) 731-7925 

Chase.Foland@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Fundraising Chairman 
Adnan Rammouni 

(313) 595-0899 
Adnan.Rammouni@rockets.utoledo.edu 

 
Alumni Relations Chairman 

Matt Feldmann 
(614) 949-8898 

Matthew.Feldmann@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Philanthropy Chairman 
Spencer Murphy 

(513) 290-8464 
SpencerKessen@yahoo.com 

 
Community Service Chairman 

Christian Richmond 
(567) 208-8597 

Christian.Richmond@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 
Campus Involvement Chairman 

Dan Shopshire 
(734) 625-4051 

DanShopshire@gmail.com 
 

 The Pi Alpha chapter of Kappa Delta Rho is 
proud to present our Newsletter for all 
Undergraduate and Alumni Brothers!  
 The Gentlemen of your Pi Alpha Chapter 
have been working hard to upkeep the values of the 
fraternity and become leaders not only on campus, 
but in the community. Welcome to our chapter 
newsletter, and like always,  

HONOR SUPER OMNIA! 

Founded in 1984 at The University 
of Toledo, the Pi Alpha Chapter of 
Kappa Delta Rho National 
Fraternity has more than 500 
alumni members that have each 
benefitted from the undergraduate 
leadership experience to launch into 
a variety of industries.  Connect to 
the alumni network on Facebook:  
KDR UT Pi Alpha 
 

 
A SLICE OF Pi Alpha  

 “Honor is simply the morality of superior men.” 

 
2021 Chapter Leadership 

 
Worthy Consul 
Jeremiah Snider 
(419) 429-2029 

Jeremiah.Snider@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Senior Tribune 
Willem Swartzinski 

(248) 767-4513 
Willem.Swartzinski@rockets.utoledo.edu  

 
Junior Tribune 
Saige Warren 

(419) 306-0183 
Daniel.Warren@rockets.utoledo.edu 

 
Quaestor 

Steven Putney 
(724) 814-2462 

Steven.Putney@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Aedile (Risk Manager) 
Lucas Hanf 

(419) 577-9148 
Lucas.Hanf@rockets.utoledo.edu  

 
Praetor 

Jacob Lombardi 
(419) 577-9148 

Jacob.Lombardi@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Propraetor (Chapter Newsletter) 
Luke Kaleniecki 
(734) 790-9292 

Luke.Kaleniecki@rockets.utoledo.edu  
 

Fundraising Chairman 
Steven Putney 
(724) 814-2462 

Steven.Putney@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

Community Service Chairman 
Jacob Lombardi  
(419) 577-9148 

Jacob.Lombardi@rockets.utoledo.edu 
 

 

Kappa Delta Rho 

This semester the Pi Alpha chapter welcomed the Eta Gamma 
pledge class. A 6-member pledge class that has a bright future in 
Kappa Delta Rho. Congratulation’s gentlemen! 

February 2022 

 



 Student Government 
Involvement 

Kappa Delta Rho is lucky enough to 
have 3 members on student 

government executive board. Brother 
Justin Rose, who is the Internal 
Affairs Chair. This chair handles 

improvements to their office space 
and their finances with their group 

cohesion. Brother Tyler Rollins who is 
the legislative secretary and he 

writes legislation for the senate to 
vote on. Then brother Volkan Alemdar 

is the Director of Campus Culture 
Affairs which gathers and implements 
changes the student population would 

like to see.  

 
Page Two: Adventures of the Summer 

Brothers join Pi Sigma Epsilon  

 
Brothers Carter Strnad and Joseph 
Keffalas have joined the business 
fraternity Pi Sigma Epsilon this 

semester. There are now 8 brothers 
involved in this fraternity. 

Congratulation’s men! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Bid Dinner 
The men of Kappa Delta Rho were able to 
celebrate the induction of the Eta Gamma pledge 
class with the wonderful women of Pi Beta Phi. 
Spaghetti Warehouse was catered for dinner that 
night.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Brothers Willem Swartzinski, Saige Warren, Grant Vivan, and Jacob Knieper were all tapped into Order of 
Omega. This organization is a prestigious group on campus. Congratulations gentlemen! 

 
 
 
 

Senior Spotlight 

 
Brother Remmy Sanchez graduates this fall and has been the Junior Tribune and President of the chapter as well. He has also been a 
part of Blue Key, Mortar Board, Order of Omega, Student Government, and Liftoff UT. Remmy’s reflection on the chapter, “Being a 
KDR has been the single most impactful organization I’ve ever been a part of, no other organization has provided me with the 
foundation to become a better leader while being surrounded by the best brothers I could ever ask. It is hard to put in words how 
much I will miss being a part of the undergraduate chapter, but I know the chapter will continue to thrive with its excellent 
brotherhood and focus on its pillars”.  

 

Brothers Join Order of Omega 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
Event Date 

Spring Break  3/7-3/11 

Songfest 4/9 

Chicken Bowls 4/22 

Rose Formal 4/23 

Rockethon 4/23 

 


